
Notification of Refugee Assistance Program 

Updates 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about recent updates to our 

Refugee Assistance Program that may affect your participation. 

Program Updates 

• New Support Services: We are excited to announce the addition of mental health 

support services available to all program participants. 

• Increased Financial Assistance: Effective [date], financial assistance has been increased 

to better meet the needs of our participants. 

• Workshops and Training: We will be offering a series of workshops focused on job 

placement and skills development starting from [date]. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance regarding these updates, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to our office. 

Thank you for your continued participation in the Refugee Assistance Program. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


